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 We have started Summer School for grades 7th through 11th.   We have 
 two 7th grade students and two high school students.   Three other 
 students who had the opportunity to participate have decided to work these 
 classes into next years’ schedule.  Mrs. Breinig has worked these classes 
 into their schedules. 

 The summer meal program started slow at first but has picked up pretty 
 quickly.  We will have breakfast and lunch throughout the month of June. 
 During the month of July we will have meals on Monday through Thursday. 
 No meals will be served on Friday in the month of July.  No meals will be 
 served on July 4.  Thanks to Theresa for her hard work.  

 As far as personnel, we will have our Spanish classes (two - Spanish I and 
 one-Spanish II) taught by an instructor from ESU #5.  The teacher will be 
 Christina Schroeder.  The classes will be held during the same periods as 
 last year.  We will be utilizing Elevate K12 for our Chemistry classes and 
 will utilize Edgenuity for Physics and Anatomy for the first semester.   I am 
 working to find a person//s to supervise these classes.   We will have to be 
 creative but we will make it work.  I will cover Miss Gunderson’s Advisory 
 Period until she arrives in the second semester. 

 As we have lost our Spanish instructor, we will be adding a Business class 
 for our Junior High students to take as an Exploratory class.  Mrs. Crosley 
 will teach this class.   We will work on soft skills and some personal finance, 
 if possible. 

 Our supplemental duties are almost totally complete.  I will share the list 
 with Mr. Drews. 

 I will have the Secondary Parent/Student Handbook ready for the July 
 Meeting. 


